
8/28/2013 Web-site Committee minutes

Attending were the Webmaster (Bob), Co-chair (Carl), The Step Group (Sarah), Area chair (Mark)

We reviewed District 4 event flier.

We  discussed  the  change  of  the  e-mail  address  from  website_chair@area31aa.org to 

website_committee@area31aa.org.  We  decided  to  maintain  both  accounts  for  the  time  being, 
forwarding the old address to the new.

The area chair brought up for future discussion the placing of the handbook on the website.

We re-clarified the definition of the committee for the handbook. The final draft has been written and 
forwarded to the committee via e-mail. Pending refinements this will be forwarded to the Handbook Ad-
hoc committee. We decided not to include committee chair description in the handbook, rather to post  
this on the committee page on the website.

Our next committee meeting will be September 25, 2013 
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